Dear <MP name>,

Securing the delivery of thousands of genuinely affordable homes
Congratulations on your recent election victory. I’m writing to you because I would like your support in pressing the Minister of State for Housing and Planning, Alok Sharma MP, to relaunch the Community Housing Fund and issue a written statement exempting the sector from the Right to Buy. 
These actions will help the sector to deliver over 13,000 genuinely affordable homes by 2021.
Community-led housing encompasses hundreds of groups building, renovating and managing homes up and down the country. Our community land trusts, co-operatives, cohousing and self-help groups are not only helping to address the housing crisis, but also revitalising local neighbourhoods and giving control and power back to communities.
Put plainly, our key asks are:

1. Keep the Community Housing Fund and work with the sector on its design for the next four years, implementing year 2 as soon as possible.

2. Ensure community-led housing groups aren't affected by the Right to Buy, either with a written statement exempting them or by dropping the voluntary Right to Buy policy.

3. Support the sector in the coming years in making the case to the Government for a supportive policy environment. ​
These measures have been developed by the National CLT Network, the Confederation of Cooperative Housing and the UK Cohousing Network. I have attached a template briefing, which I hope you will find useful when contacting the Minister.
I look forward to you reply.
Yours sincerely,

<name>

